
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of the Application of Summit 
Natural Gas of Missouri, Inc. for Approval 
Of Its Cost Allocation Manual 

)
)
) Case No. GO-2012-0322 

 
STAFF’S FEBRUARY 28, 2017 STATUS REPORT 

 
 COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Staff”), by 

and through undersigned Staff counsel, and states as follows for Staff’s  

February 28, 2017, Status Report: 

1. The Staff reported in its January 31, 2017, Status Report that after talking 

with the Summit Natural Gas of Missouri, Inc. (“SNG”) technical staff, the Staff provided 

a copy of the SNG technical staff’s redlined version of the Staff’s proposed CAM, 

including SNG’s comments and questions, to the Office of the Public Counsel (“Public 

Counsel”) for its review. The Staff also noted that it was attempting to contact SNG to 

discuss further steps to move forward with the development of the CAM.  

2. SNG, Staff and Public Counsel were looking to the last day of February as 

a date for getting together in Jefferson City to talk about Staff’s proposed CAM, SNG’s 

redlining, comments and questions, and Public Counsel’s input, but due to the demands 

of SNG’s year-end audit work requiring SNG technical staff, SNG requested moving the 

meeting into March.   

 WHEREFORE, the Staff submits its February 28, 2017, Status Report. 
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       Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ Steven Dottheim  
Steven Dottheim, MBE #29149 
Attorney for the Staff of the 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 800 
P. O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
Phone: (573) 751-7489 
Fax: (573) 751-9285 
E-mail: steve.dottheim@psc.mo.gov 

 
 
 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, hand-delivered, 
transmitted by facsimile or electronically mailed to all counsel of record this  
28th day of February, 2017. 

 
/s/ Steven Dottheim 
 

 


